PREMERA |

Standard Provider Letter for Refunds Less Than S50

Dear Provider or Billing Office,

Premera Blue Cross doesn't send a letter requesting a refund for overpayments of less than S50
per claim. Please use this letter for documentation.

If you still want to refund an overpayment for an amount less than S50, you can send a check
made payable to the health plan to:

Premera Blue Cross

Attn: Finance Department

P. 0. Box 745020

Los Angelas, CA 90074-5020

Note that you won't receive a receipt or a revised explanation of payment (EOP) for your refund.
For overpayments of S50 or more, use the overpayment notification form available at
premera.com/wa/provider/reference/forms/ in the Claims and Billing section.

Thank you,

Premera Blue Cross Finance Department
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